
CORRESPONDENCE 
11/16/2020 

November 12, 2020 DOCUMENT NO. 12025-2020 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Fl 32399-0870 

CC: Martin S. Friedman Esq. 

Commission Board, 

In regards to Docket 20200139-WS, request to increase both Water/Sewer {17% 

and 32% respectively), please consider the past increases. This utility (Corix 

Group of Companies) has not (to my knowledge) itemized the infrastructure 

improvements, either past or planned future. The last increase was also 

supposed to provide salary increases to current employees, has that been 

documented? 

I now pay more with just two of us living in our home than what I paid with 3 

additional children. I'm sure you don't want to be bothered about numbers but 

where does it stop? Our entire bill never exceeded $26.00 and now it routinely 

totals $60.00 or more. 

How can a private company place a request for ANOTHER unbelievable increase 

based on "fair return" on investment? Please seriously consider your customers 

vs. the needs of another private company making money off our backs and 

retirement incomes. 

Thank you, 
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